
3rd Term Review 
 
 
As a candidate for the MPhil in Architecture you will need to have a third term review. 
 
The review is carried out by the Director and the Deputy Director for Graduate Studies and your 
Supervisor.  Its purpose is to ensure that you are on track for submitting your dissertation by the end 
of your tenth month of research.   
 
You will be asked to bring to the review: 
 

• a one-page summary of the dissertation 
• a table of contents 
• draft chapters  
• proposed programme for completion of the dissertation 

 
The Graduate Office will provide you with more information about the Review at the beginning of 
your third term. 


